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February 14, 2022  
 
Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary  
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission  
P. O. Box 47250  
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250  
 
RE: Docket U-210542 
Commitment 64, Puget Holdings and PSEs acknowledge the Commission’s jurisdiction 
Commitment 65, Each owner of Puget Holdings supports all Commitments  
 
Dear Ms. Maxwell:  
 
On January 27, 2022, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 
entered Order 01 Authorizing Proposed Transactions with Agreed Commitments (Order 01) in 
the above-referenced docket. Order 01 included 65 Commitments that Puget Holdings and PSE 
must comply with.  In Commitment 64, Puget Holdings and PSE acknowledge the Commission’s 
jurisdiction over Puget Holdings and PSE and requires Puget Holdings to file an affidavit 
confirming it will submit to that jurisdiction. Commitment 65 requires each owner of Puget 
Holdings to file an affidavit affirming their support of the Commitments.   
 
On February 10, 2022,  PSE filed with the Commission an affirmation of support for 
Commitment 64. Also filed was a Puget Holdings Board Resolution dated February 1, 2022, 
affirming support for Commitment 65, and, by extension, support for all 65 Commitments. 
Commission Staff (Staff) reviewed the compliance filing provided by PSE and believes that the 
filing complies with the Commission’s Order 01, entered January 27, 2022.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Amy White 
Regulatory Analyst  
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